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Lou Mansolillo

From: Amy Crawford <amycfd26@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 8:08 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Support HB7617

Honorable members,  
 
Please support H7617: Building Decarbonization Act. Help RI meet its carbon reduction goals with new standards for 
building and renovating RI buildings, which now produce 30% of the states carbon footprint... imagine the impact it 
could have to reduce the effects of climate change in our beautiful ocean state! Imagine the impact of could have for 
our citizens.... 
 
Thank you for your work toward a safer world. 
 
Sincerely,  
Amy Crawford  
Wakefield  


